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NRG is as concerned about the over-application of local market power mitigation as the CAISO is 

concerned about the under-application of local market power mitigation.   NRG therefore supports the 

CAISO’s efforts to improve the accuracy of the application of local market power mitigation as set forth 

in the Draft Final Proposal.   

As noted in prior comments, while NRG is concerned about any carry-over of unnecessary mitigation, 

NRG appreciates that the CAISO proposes to carry over mitigated bids only through a 15-minute RTPD 

run instead of through the entire hour.  


